
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

We would like everyone to join in the fun by dressing up, as book characters, on 

World Book Day. 

Book tokens will be handed out before half-term and are valid from 15th February -

31st March, so don’t forget to choose your free book! 

 

Head Lice 

There have been quite a few reported cases of Head Lice across School. Please can 

you check your child’s hair tonight and treat if required.  

We suggest the following procedure for inspecting your child for head lice:  

1. Under bright light begin looking at the back of the head just above the neck area. 

2. Part the hair section by section and look closely for head lice or nits (eggs). Eggs 

will usually be located near the scalp. 

3. Depending on the length and thickness of the hair, it should take between 5 and 15 

minutes to properly inspect a child's head. 

If you suspect your child is infested with head lice please treat your child 

promptly. In addition, the entire family should be inspected for head lice as 

well.  

Your child does not need to take time off school for treatment. 
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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

85% 88% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

88% 92% 90% 96% 95% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th February  

World Book Day, Dressing up as book characters – 7th March 

 

Governor Vacancy 

We still have a space for a parent governor. If you think this is something you are 

interested in and want to know a little more about the role then please come and talk 

to either Mrs. Dodd, Headteacher, or Mrs. Senogles, Chair of Governors. 

 


